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Events…. 
19th February NO SWIMMING FOR KS2.  FS2 and KS1 swim as normal. 

19th/20th/21st February Forest School will happen on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday.  Our staff team are 

having their final assessments for their L3 Professional Qualification. 

22nd February—Blue Light event in school grounds and car park from 13:00-15:00 parents welcome,  

25th February to 1st March—Half Term 

5th March—Canoeing session pick up from pool at 16:00 Year 3 and Year 4.  No swimming for Year 5 and 6 

12th March—Canoeing session pick up from pool at 16:00 Year 5 and Year 6.  No swimming for Year 3 and 4 

12th March—PTA evening meeting in school 

10th April—Parent Open Evening to follow up pupil reports and see learning in books 

Padre John, Bishop Tim and Padre Alice 

 

This week we were visited by a couple of Padres (including the RAF Chaplain in Chief) and a Bishop.  

They all enjoyed their time looking round school and stayed far beyond their scheduled time as they 

were engaged with the children in their learning, and were also very keen to take questions from the 

KS2 children about their work and their impressions of Mount Pleasant School. 

I am pleased to say that the children asked very sensible questions of all three visitors and used 

the information as part of a discussion later in the day in their RE lesson. 

Padre Alice will be visiting school each week to take assembly on Monday morning, taking over from 

Padre Andy as the full time BFSAI Padre. 

Safeguarding 
Mr Margerison is the Designated Safeguarding Lead for Mount Pleasant School. 

Mrs Deane is the Deputy Safeguarding lead for Mount Pleasant School. 

Parental Questionnaire 
 

Please consider taking a few moments to complete our annual parental questionnaire.  The results of 

the questionnaires for the past three years have been very supportive of school and the positive 

responses have provided opportunity for school to develop learning even further.  

Bertha’s Beach 
 

Children in KS1 had a fantastic visit to the beach on Wednesday afternoon.  The weather was good 

and the opportunity for outdoor learning in such a wonderful location is one we cannot miss! 

 


